
   
 
 
1st March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been another exciting and bustling week at Chacewater School, filled with learning, 
achievements, and a dash of friendly competition. This week, mathematics has taken centre 
stage, and it has been a pleasure for me to be part of math lessons across the school. 
 
The dedication and skill of our teachers has shone through, providing high-quality 
instruction that engages and challenges our children. What truly impressed me, however, is 
the remarkable ability of our children to reason and make connections when faced with 
challenging mathematical concepts. It has been BRILLIANT to see their growth and 
enthusiasm for learning in action. 
 

In the realm of friendly competition, we've embarked on our first 
Times Table Rockstars battle against Nanpean and St Dennis. This 
marks the beginning of weekly battles against other schools within 
our trust. I'm thrilled to announce that our Key Stage 2 children 
have collectively achieved well over 110,000 correct answers this 

week. This not only reflects their dedication to mastering their times tables but also their 
collaborative spirit in representing Chacewater School.  
 
On Wednesday, we were pleased to welcome Chris Gould, our Director of Education, to our 
school. Mr. Gould spent the day delving into phonics, reading, and geography. He visited 
classrooms, engaged with children, and observed the learning environment. It's safe to say 
that he was genuinely impressed with what he saw, highlighting the brilliant behaviour and 
positive attitudes exhibited by our exceptional children. 
 
Remember next week is World Book Day (March 7th) and we are inviting children to come to 
school dressed as their favourite author or book character. 
 
Please also note the reminders below about headlice and asking for real care and 
consideration when driving and parking around the school. 
 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Hick 



Online Safety 

 
Our latest Online Safety Newsletter is available HERE and this month focuses on Fornite 
Battle Royale and also Instagram. Please also take a minute to take a look at the poster 
below about staying safe online. 
 

 
 

  

https://www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk/web/online_safety/613882


From the PTA 

Tesco stronger starts  

Massive thankyou to everyone who supported the Tesco Stronger Starts (blue tokens) 

scheme for Chacewater school between Oct 2023 - Jan 2024.  We are pleased to advise 

that we were awarded 3rd prize of £500!!   

This week the PTA have match funded another £660 and given the school a total of 

£1160 to purchase an array of awesome PE & Outdoor equipment such as orienteering 

kits, maths in PE kits plus fitness, movement and obstacle packs.  

Thanks again to everyone who supported this fundraiser!  

Easter Egg Hunt 

Weds 3rd April  

2-4pm  

Tickets available NOW here  

https://www.pta-

events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76187 

 

World Book Day – 7th March 

 

World Book day takes place next week on 7th March. This year we are inviting 

the children to come to school dressed as either their favourite author or 

book character. Children can also bring in their favourite book if they would 

like. This year we are also inviting parents/carers to join their children for 

reading in the hall together: 

• Key stage 2 from 8.45am  (please come in through the front of the school) until 

9.15am. 

• Key stage 1 at the end of the day from 2.45pm. 

 

Parent/Carer Meetings 

Parent/Carer meetings with class teachers will take place in the week beginning 18th March 

and we will put sign up forms for these next week. These are very important meetings and I 

would encourage everyone to make an appointment. Please note Y4 meetings are taking 

place next week with Mr Wilson and the sing up sheets for this are outside the classroom. 

 

https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76187
https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76187


Headlice 
 
We have headlice in school again! Please take note of the below. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Mirror – Signal - Manoeuvre 

I would like to kindly remind all parents and caregivers about the importance of 

exercising caution when driving around the school premises and entering the car 

park. 

With the hustle and bustle of drop-off and pick-up times, it's crucial that we all remain 

vigilant and mindful of our surroundings to ensure the safety of our children, staff, and 

fellow community members. 

1. **Observe Speed Limits:** Please adhere to the posted speed limits within the school 

zone and parking areas. Slower speeds help mitigate the risk of accidents and provide ample 

time to react to unexpected situations. 

2. **Be Alert and Watchful:** Keep a watchful eye for pedestrians, especially young 

children, who may be crossing the road or walking in the vicinity of the school.  

3. **Follow Traffic Rules:** Respect all traffic signs, signals, and designated parking areas. 

Avoid double parking or blocking driveways, as this can impede traffic flow and create 

hazards for others. 

4. **Mindful Parking:** When entering the school car park, please park considerately and 

avoid blocking access points. Ensure your vehicle is parked in designated areas to prevent 

congestion and facilitate a smooth flow of traffic. 

5. **Exercise Patience:** During peak drop-off and pick-up times, traffic congestion may 

occur. Exercise patience and remain courteous to fellow drivers and pedestrians.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to the safety of our children. 

 

  



 
 
 

ACORNS Harley & Luke 

SEEDLINGS Alivia & James 

BUDS Jensen & Sienna 

YOUNG OAKS Lewis & Ethan 

BUR OAKS Jackson & Jasmine 

RED OAKS Oscar & Eloise 

MIGHTY OAKS Jacob & Beatrice 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

19.2.24 Start of half term 

27.3.24 PTA Disco 

28.3.24 End of Spring Term 

15.4.24 Start of Summer Term 

24.5.24 End of half term 

3.6.24 Start of half term 

17.7.24 Leavers Disco 

23.7.24 End of Summer Term 

 
  

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


